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THE achievements of a 
number of top local 
school students were 
recognised at last 
Tuesday’s (1st) 2018 
Celebrate with CCEA 
awards ceremony. 

The Council for the 
Curriculum Examinations and 
Assessment (CCEA) 
welcomed more than 400 
guests, including parents, 
principals and teachers, at the 
Titanic Belfast to celebrate 

the outstanding achievements, 
dedication and commitment of 
the award winners in their 
CCEA examinations. 

Fifty six schools and 
colleges were represented at 

the ceremony with awards 
collected for 52 different 
CCEA qualifications. 

Among the recipients were 
Meghan Minnis from Glenlola 
Collegiate who collected an 
award for chemistry; Bangor 
Grammar pupils Archie Arran 
and Michael Cameron who 
received awards for drama 

and physics respectively; and 

Tom Myles of Regent House 
School, Newtownards, who 
was recognised for his 
achievements in physics. 

CCEA’s chief executive, 
Justin Edwards congratulated 
the learners for their 
achievements saying, “This is 
an occasion where the 
spotlight shines on many 
learners’ accomplishments. At 
CCEA we recognise that 
educational achievement may 
be found within a broad range 

of abilities and subject areas. 
“CCEA's vision is to enable 

the full potential of all learners 
to be achieved and recognised 
and this is very much at the 
heart of today's award 
ceremony. I’m delighted that 
we’re able to celebrate the 
diversity of our learners as 
well as their hard work, 
perseverance and personal 
success. 

“Well done to all of our 
winners, and to all of the 
people who have played their 
part in their success.” 

Meghan Minnis from Glenlola 
Collegiate School with Justin 
Edwards. Meghan was top 
candidate in GCSE chemistry. 

Tom Myles from Regent House School, Newtownards with family and Margaret Farragher. 
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